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COMMENTS:

Sherri, per you request attached is a copy of the customer notice for the new
fictitious name AT&T Long Distance. Customers will receive this notice prior to
the new fictitious name being used in the long distance section of their bill.

PROFPRIETARY INFORMATION
Not for uge or disclosure outside of
SBC Long Distance except under written sgreement.



CUSTOMER NOTICE MESSAGE

New d/bla (deoing business as) name AT&T Long
Distance: As a result of the recent merger of

SBC Communications, Inc. and AT&T Corp., SBC Long
Distance, LLC has adopted a new d/b/a of AT&T
Long Distance. In the coming months the name on
your bill will change from SBC Long Distance to
ATAT Long Distance. This change is purely for
marketing purposes and wiil have no impact on the
rates, terms or conditions of your current

service, If you have questions, please call us

at the number shown an this bill,



